
 
 

HISD hosts bi-lingual phone bank to answer back-
to-school questions 

 

Superintendent House to participate 
 
WHAT:   The Houston Independent School District will hold a phone bank to address 

questions from parents and students about the return to school.  
 
Superintendent Millard House II and HISD staff will take calls and answer 
questions on a variety of topics such as in-person instruction, testing, 
attendance, meals, COVID-19 precautions and procedures, resources for 
special populations and more.  
 
The phone banks will be conducted in English and Spanish.  
 
The number to the phone bank is 713-556-4636. 
 
Superintendent House will be available to answer reporters’ questions. 
 

Phone Bank Video 
English and Spanish Phone Bank Graphics 

  
WHO:  Superintendent Millard House II and HISD staff 
  
WHEN: Friday, August 20, 2021  

4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
  
WHERE: Hattie Mae White Educational Support Complex 

4400 West 18th Street 
Houston, 77092 

 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YOL-zEq4wFs
file:///C:/Users/P00151916/Desktop/Phone-Bank-Final-Logos.zip
http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

